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April has arrived, and with snow!  When will winter stop is the question 

everyone seems to ask.  I am grateful, however that the snow came on 

Monday and not Easter as that would have made traveling more difficult 

for families celebrating Christõs Resurrection.  Though weather causes 

delays with events, sports, and school days, I hope you will agree, we are 

blessed with all we have.  God is good to us, His love is everlasting. 

My message this month is to ask your help in working to keep your child 

on track.  School is not over and April has four weeks without a break.  I 

have to admit, even I am beginning to get what I call retirementitis, but I 

have too much to do to stop.  So does your child.  That is why the month 

of April is important to bring up or keep up the grades.  Itõs also important 

for all the procrastinators to get their service hours done.  Of our 507 students, there are 184 still working to 

get them completed.  They are due on Monday, April 9 and I know that Campus Ministry will be curtailing 

activities for many students if paperwork is not submitted.  Please check with your child to keep them on top 

of their responsibilities.   

This month is filled with sporting events almost every day, even on weekends.  Your attendance at a game, 

meet, or match is appreciated and the support you offer your child and the team does a lot to build morale.  

Please remember that on April 20, 21, and 22, ND will also be presenting our annual musical, Cinderella.  

The Theater Company has been working diligently to make it a perfect performance, so it would be great for 

you to come and see what we can do with drama and chorus.  Notre Dameõs students are talented in many 

areas.  You can call the school for information about tickets.   

On April 30, I will present my last State of the School meeting in our library for anyone interested in hearing 

an overview of all the departments.  The session lasts about an hour and will provide details focused most 

about finance, facilities, and coming events.  If you are free, please try to join us at 7:00 PM.   

Also, please note that Baccalaureate is June 1st at Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish at 7:00PM and 

Commencement will be here on our grounds June 2nd at 6:00.  The last day for all underclassmen is Tuesday, 

June 12 at 11:00.  Attendance is important to the last day of school. 

Have a great April. 

 

Respectfully in Christ,         

Mario Lucrezi 

Principal 
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  District XI AA  

Doubles Champions 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 Congrats to  

Mrs. Dollard, Cast and Crew 


